Gentet, Matthias

From: Margaret Richardson || NEGTzNGIGIGEGEEEEEEE
Sent: 13 June 2016 11:37

To: Planning

Cc: gordon macqueen; luisa@artslettres.com; Anthony Stoll; Penny Jones
Subject: 51 Camden High Street, NW1 7JH; Application number 2016/2459/P

For the attention of Oluwaseyi Enirayetan.

Dear Oluwaseyi,

We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC.

We do not object to the installation of 4 skylights to the rear of the ground floor roof.
Yours sincerely,

Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC,

31 Oval Road,
London NW1 7NR



